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Memorial Service for Aborted Children Sept. 14 at Life Center in Little Rock 
 
LITTLE ROCK – The National Day of Remembrance for Aborted Children service is Saturday, 
Sept. 14 from 11:30 a.m. to Noon at the Memorial Garden for the Unborn at 1515 S. University 
Avenue in Little Rock. 
 
Father Joseph de Orbegozo, the rector at the Cathedral of St. Andrew in Little Rock, Mackinzie 
Amos, director of Life Choices in Crossett, and John Venable, pastor of New Life Baptist 
Church in Alexander, will participate. This is an outdoor event and participants wanting to sit 
should bring a chair. All are welcome to attend. 
 
The event is sponsored by Arkansas Right to Life. For more information call 501-663-4237 or 
email artl@artl.org. Additional information about the event is available at 
nationaldayofremembrance.org.	
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Arkansas Right to Life is the state affiliate of the National Right to Life Committee, the oldest 
and largest pro-life organization. For more information visit https://artl.org/.	
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